
Kindergarten is having their Brumbaugh Spring
Cookie Fundraiser. The cookies are sold by the
dozen. (Snickerdoodle, Sugar cookie, M&M and
Chocolate Chip) All Proceeds will help pay for
Kindergarten Recognition and classroom activities.
The fundraiser will run Thursday, February 15th
through Wednesday,  March 6th. Cookies will be
delivered in time for Easter! Pick up will be on
Wednesday, March 27th from 2:45-4:30 PM near the
Kindergarten doors.
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Age appropriate learning
activity grants available and
special education services are
provided.  Contact Joanie
Hollinger for more information
937-996-1151 Ext. 1325

WEE Patriot Preschool Enrolling Now:

Brumbaugh Cookie Fundraiser:
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3/1 - Watch D.O.G.S.
         PJ Day

3/1 - 3/5 Kindergarten Cookie Sales

3/6 - Early Release @ 1:15 PM

3/7 - ROCK

3/13 -  Dress like your favorite book character 

3/14 - ROCK
           
3/15 - Watch D.O.G.S.

3/17 - Happy St.Patricks Day

3/18 - PJ Day

3/20 - Kona Ice
            Dress like a superhero

3/21 - ROCK

3/24 - Father Daughter Dance 6:00 - 7:30 PM

3/25 - Wear your favorite reading shirt or a TV shirt

3/27 -  Dress for the career you hope to have one day
             Kindergarten Cookie Sales pick up 2:45-4:30 PM

3/28 -  Early Release @ 1:15 PM

3/29 - 4/2 - Easter Break - NO SCHOOL

Upcoming events:



Pictured: 
Pre-School - Layla Johnsman 
Kindergarten - Ava Renfro
1st Grade - Waylon Kautz
2nd Grade - Bo Lawrence
3rd Grade - Emma Mitchell
4th Grade - Isaiah Thomas
5th Grade - Liam Miller
Not pictured:
6th Grade - Canaan Markley
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February Patriot of the Month Winners:

Darke County Science Day:
Congratulations to Cora and Ezra

Gutierrez for receiving Superior ratings at
the 10th annual Darke County Science Day.
Cora received Grand Prize, with the highest

score of the evening. She also won Best
Abstract, Best Presentation of Data, and 1st
place in Engineering. Ezra received third

place in the category of Behavioral
Science. Good luck to them as they move

on to the District Science Day held at
Edison State Community College on 

March 9th.
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2024-2025 Junior High Cheerleading:
Any 6th grader that would like to
try out for the 2024-25 Junior
High Cheerleading squad must
pick up an application in the
main office and submit it by
March 11, 2024.

Father Daughter Dance:
Sunday, March 24th, 6-7:30 PM the
High School Softball Team is
sponsoring the Father Daughter Dance
for Pre-K through 6th grade. Cost is $10
a person or $30 for a family. Photo and
refreshments provided. Need not to be
a father but a father figure. Please
watch out for the invitations.


